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TORONTO ONTARIO, May 10, 2016 – European Metals Corp. (CSE: ECU) has been issued a cease trade order in respect of a default in filing its annual financial statements, management's discussion and analysis, and certifications for the period ending December 31, 2015 which were due to be filed on April 29, 2016 as required under National Instrument 51-102 Continuous Disclosure Obligations (the "Annual Financial Statements"). In connection with the Company's inability to file the Annual Financial Statements on time, the Canadian securities regulators have issued an issuer cease trade order (which restrains trading in the Company's securities) .The Company is continuing to work with its auditors to complete its audited financial statements and the MD&A and certifications for the year ended December 31, 2015, and expects completion and filing to occur with the specified 90 day period.
The Company confirms that it intends to satisfy the provisions of the alternative information guidelines found in sections 4.3 and 4.4 of National Policy 12-203 Cease Trade Orders for Continuous Disclosure Defaults for so long as it is delayed in filing the annual financial statements and related MD&A and CEO and CFO certificates. The Company is not aware of any other material information concerning its affairs which has not been generally disclosed.
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The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release.
Forward-Looking Statements
Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking statements that involve substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties. These forward-looking statements are subject to numerous risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of EMC, including, but not limited to, the impact of general economic conditions, industry conditions, and the dependence upon regulatory approvals. Readers are cautioned that the assumptions used in the preparation of such information, although considered reasonable at the time of preparation, may prove to be imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not be placed on the forward-looking statements. The forward-looking statements contained in this news release speak only as of the date on which they are made, and the Company undertakes no obligation to update them publicly to reflect any new information or the occurrence of future events or circumstances, other than as required by applicable laws.
